
Letter #1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 30, 2023  

 

 

 

ABC Missions  

Rev. John Smith  

50 Hope Way  

Branson West, MO 65737  

 

Dear Rev. Smith,  

 

Our mission policy at Living Word Christian Church is to support our missionary organizations 

at a specified dollar amount, for a specified 12 month period, with support checks being mailed 

each month.  

 

We are pleased to inform you of our decision to support ABC Missions over the next 12 months 

in the amount of $250.00 per month. Enclosed please find a support check for the month of 

January 2023. Also, please know that our church prays for our missionaries regularly, and we are 

privileged to support you in this way. We appreciate regular updates, and if you have specific 

prayer requests, please contact with those as well.  

 

Thank you for all that you do in service of our King, the Lord Jesus Christ.  

 

In His Name,  

 

 

 

Living Word Christian Church  

Rev. Mark D. Clements, Pastor  

MDC/pmc 

  



Letter #2 

 

 

 

 

 

December 12, 2024  

 

 

 

ABC Ministries  

Rev. John Smith  

PO Box 1234  

Caddo Mills, TX 75135-1190  

 

Dear Rev. Smith,  

 

Please note that with this month’s support check, our 12 month financial commitment to ABC 

Ministries is fulfilled. If you would like Living Word to continue consideration concerning 

support of your ministry endeavors, please contact us with an update and request for renewal of 

support.  

 

Over the next 30 days we will be evaluating and praying as to what our future financial 

involvements should be. Please know that regardless of what that decision is, our hearts are with 

you, and you will continue to be in our prayers. Also know that it has been a blessing to 

participate together with you in spreading the Gospel of Jesus Christ, over this past year, to the 

utter most parts of the earth.  

 

Thank You!  

 

Sincerely In His Name,  

 

 

 

Living Word Christian Church  

Rev. Mark D. Clements, Pastor 

 

  



 

Letter #3 

 

 

 

 

 

February 29, 2024  

 

 

 

ABC Missions  

Rev. John Smith  

PO Box 123  

Trempealeau, WI 54661  

 

Dear Rev. Smith,  

 

Our mission policy at Living Word Christian Church is to support our missionary organizations 

at a specified dollar amount, for a specified 12 month period, with support checks being mailed 

each month.  

 

Thank you for submitting your request for support renewal. We are pleased to inform you of our 

decision to continue supporting ABC Ministries over the next 12 months in the amount of 

$200.00 per month. Enclosed please find a support check for the month of February 2024. Also, 

please know that our church prays for our missionaries regularly, and we are privileged to 

support you in this way. We appreciate regular updates, and if you have specific prayer requests, 

please contact with those as well.  

 

Thank you for all that you do in service of our King, the Lord Jesus Christ.  

 

In His Name,  

 

 

 

Living Word Christian Church  

Rev. Mark D. Clements, Pastor  

MDC/pmc 

 


